Dear Parents / Guardians,

Thanks to all the parents and carers who came to the Student Led Conferences last night. It was great to see the children so excited and enthusiastic to share their learning.

I am pleased to advise that Mr. Simon McKeiver will be joining the teaching staff at LIPS in 2018. Simon is a QLD teacher with extensive experience and will be a welcome addition to the LIPS team.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR TERM 4 WEEK 5 PRINCIPAL'S AWARD RECIPIENTS!



Finn Roberston – Year 6 Tristan Yanis – Year 2 Katie Kamong – Year 3 Lauren Neville – Prep Iva Kola – Year 5

Donations of Cakes for Book Fair Coffee Shop

For this weekend's Book Fair, we are asking for donations of cakes, slices and treats to be served on the morning. If families are able to donate cakes, it would be most appreciated. Cakes can be delivered to the school canteen on Friday 10th November from 3pm – 4pm or Saturday 11th November from <u>9am to 10am.</u>

2018 Sport Uniforms - Updated

As of next year 2018, the LIPS sport uniform will be changing. The new sport uniform will align with your child's house team.

If your child is on the *Muruks* house team they will require:

- Boys/Girls Royal Blue Polo shirt
- Boys/Girls Navy sport short

If your child is on the **Kumul** house team they will require:

- Boys/Girls Red polo shirt
- Boys/ Girls Navy sport short



Enjoying the Student Council Sausage Sizzle

The sport uniform is to be worn on their sport day and when attending school sporting events eg. Athletics Day and Swimming Carnival. Sports uniforms can be purchased at the beginning of 2018 school year. *The current Yellow Sport shirt can still be worn until a new one is needed.*

Please see Mrs Watkins or Alex Butt if you have any questions.

DISCO

Friday 24th November At the club from 4pm-6pm. Hot chips and a drink will be served. *Children in year 2 and below will require a guardian.* Hope to see you all there ©



After School Activities Term Four

Homework Club – Wednesday Year 6/7 with Miss Collins, Year 4/5 with Ms Langusch and Year 2/3 with Mrs Thomas from 3pm-4pm.

Media Club – Thursday with Ms Langusch, Years 3-7 from 3pm-4pm.

End of Term: Term 4 finishes on **Thursday the 7**th **December**.

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR YEAR 1/2 CLASS FOR THEIR VERY ENTERTAINING ASSEMBLY ON COMMUNITY CELEBRATIONS – BIRTHDAYS!





BOOK FAIR

WHEN: Saturday 11th November 2017

Where: LIPS Music Room

Time: 10am

Year 6/7 café open from 10am Tea, coffee, cakes and biscuits



Cash Only

at

Book Fair



Regards, Greg Neville

Queensland Curriculum Licensed School

